
07/08/2021 

MRS Danielle Nash 
3 Howell CL 
Newport NSW 2106 
Danielle.nash@live.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

I have grave concerns about this land being developed and vital environmental areas. The loss 
of canopy cover has exponentially increased over the last year and the whiplash to our native 
wildlife has been felt. We have constant possum fights and birds looking for trees in our area 
which backs onto remnant rainforest. Our council needs to step in and preserve our 
environment. As a life long resident it has been disheartening to see people move here and 
develop and immediately cut down what makes our area special. Please value the ecological 
importance of this site. Obviously cars off narrow winding roads doesn’t help either, but I’d like 
to focus on environmental issues in my complaint of this particular site. 
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Subject: Online Submission


